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Heartland Imigration Provide the Right Advice First Time Every Time

2XU RN

What a busy month we have had. Nils and Appley have been busy with their own
clients, as well as helping out with Jenniferts clients while she is on leave. We have
had some great approvals this month including obtaining an open Work Visa for a client
who had been in New Zealand unlawfully for about six months. What a happy client
(and adviser) we had after receiving that good news.

Nils greets five Filipino carpenters who we processed visas for, at our office in
Christchurch. Itis great to see them here in New Zealand ready to start the next
exciting chapter of their lives.
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Did you know what if you hold a Work Visa and want to study, you may be able to do
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